
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING NOVEMBER 18, 2019 

CONSIDERATION OF ENTERING INTO ENERGY SERVICE CONTRACT 
FOR SOLAR POWER PURCHASE PROJECT 

Notice is hereby given that on November 18, 2019 at approximately 8:30 AM at the regular 
meeting of its Board of Directors, San Elijo Joint Powers Authority (SEJPA) will conduct 
a public hearing at its conference room located at the San Elijo Water Reclamation Facility, 
2695 Manchester Avenue, Cardiff-by-the-Sea, CA, to obtain comment regarding SEJPA’s 
consideration of entering into an energy service contract pursuant to the provisions of the 
California Government Code Section 4217.10, et seq. 

The Hearing will be open to the public. At any time before that date and time set forth in 
this notice for the Public Hearing, written comment on the proposal may be filed at the 
SEJPA Administration office, located at 2695 Manchester Avenue, Cardiff-by-the-Sea, CA. 
Any persons wishing to comment at the public hearing will be given an opportunity to be 
heard. Details on the proposal are available upon request at the SEJPA Administration 
office. 

For additional information, please contact Mike Konicke, Project Manager at (760)753-
6203 x77. 

 
Posted: November 4, 2019 
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